
 

Kilteely 

Co. Limerick 

Phone: 061- 384568  

Mobile: 086- 0141938                          email: kilteelyns@outlook.com 

          21st June 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Green Flag 
Tomorrow morning at 11am we will raise our 4th Green Flag. Thanks to Mrs O’ Loughlin for all her work 
in co-ordinating the Green Flag Programme. We will also mark the retirement of our cleaner Helen 
Ryan. All are welcome to attend. We are asking the children to wear green for the occasion. 
Sports Day 
Our Sports Day will take place this Thursday. Please drop your child at the GAA pitch on Thursday 
morning. Children in Juniors and Seniors can be collected at the GAA pitch at 1.40. 1st to 6th Class can 
be collected at the school at 2.40pm. Any changes to this will be communicated through Seesaw.  
Please ensure you child is wearing suncream, has suncream and a raincoat, depending on the forecast. 
A change of clothes will also be needed for water races.  
Books 
The school will continue with the book rental scheme for 2022-2023 school year.  This price includes 
all books, copies and folders. Parents are asked to provide a pencil case with the following: 

 Junior & Senior Infants: Triangular pencils, twistables, rubbers and topper. 

 Third - Sixth Class: Pencils, red pen, black/blue pen, rubbers, toppers, twistables or colouring 
pencils and ruler. 

 
Thank you to those who have already paid. 
Book rental costs are as follows: 

 Junior/Seniors Infants  €60 

 First to Sixth Class         €75  
 

Bank Details: Kilteely National School 
IBAN: IE73 AIBK 93517413 8920 77 
BIC: AIBKIE2D 
 
Summer Holidays 
The school will close for summer holidays on Friday, 24th of June at 12pm.  
Wish you a very happy and safe summer, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

Sarah Jones 
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